

Distribution of this flyer does not constitute endorsement of an event or organization and/or agreement with the material content by the District or the Board of Education

IT'S PTA ELECTION TIME!

It's time to vote for our 2024-2025 South Manor PTA Board

We have the following positions to fill:

President:	
Vice President of South Street:	
Vice President of Dayton Avenue:	
Treasurer:	
Corresponding Secretary:	
Recording Secretary:	

Please complete the form with who you would like to vote for in each position and return it to your child's teacher. The PTA Nominating Committee will count votes, cast their own votes and announce who will fill each position at our opening meeting on

Thursday, June 6th, 2024 at 7:00pm at South Street School

Current Nomiations: **President-Angela Quinn**

VP South Street- Dominica Famiglietti

VP Dayton Ave-Kristie Jackson

Treasurer-Sara Gross

Corresponding Secretary- Danielle Verdi Recording Secretary- Cynthia Remache

If you have any questions please text Sara Gross (631) 786-3146